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 To the Presidents of 
 The Small Feds NBOs 
  
 
 18th July 2011 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
It’s a pleasure for us to invite you to the 4th edition of the EBL Small Federations Games, 
which will be held in San Marino, from 13th to 16th September 2011. 
 
After the success achieved by the first editions, Monaco 2007, Vilnius 2009, Ptuj 2010, due 
to the enthusiasm of our colleagues from the Small Feds Committee, but also to the will of 
each of you to organize and to participate, this event has found its own space in the world of 
the EBL Championships. 
 
We want to thank the Federation of San Marino, and particularly Fiorenzo Fiorini, for the 
efforts done in organizing these Games, and we are sure that the organizers will be gratified 
by a massive attendance. We will be proud to be in San Marino and meet the representatives 
of the EBL Small Federations. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

  
 
Yves AUBRY, Jean-Charles ALLAVENA, 
EBL President EBL Small Feds Committee Chairman 


